
Partnering with  
Student Leaders 

 

Hebrews 10: 24-25 

“And let us consider how we may spur one another on toward love 
and good deeds, not giving up meeting together, as some are in 

the habit of doing, but encouraging one another –and all the more 
as you see the day approaching.” 

 
Once each month, the 
Student Ministry 
Regional Ministry 
Associates invite you to 
join them in 
conversation and 
encouragement.  Any 
staff/volunteers 
serving in student 
ministry are welcome! 
You can find the link 
for these video calls on 
this web page or on 
our ABCOPAD Student Ministries Facebook page. We would love to 
have you join our community!  
 
In addition to a link to online meetings, our web page has a list of 
resources that we have found helpful and want to share! You can 
find us at https://www.abcopad.org/Student_Ministries. 

 
ABCOPAD Student Ministries are made possible, in part,  

by your gifts to Partners in Ministry. 

 

To Build Healthy Partnerships with Churches, 

Pastoral Leaders, and the Wider ABC Family 

to Fulfill Christ's Mission in Our World. 

 

 

You can give to Partners in Ministry… 
 

1. Through your local congregation’s weekly offering by 
designating your gift to ABCOPAD - Partners in 

Ministry. 
 

2. Through ABCOPAD’s Online Giving option, available on 
the regional website (www.abcopad.org).  Your church 
can receive mission-giving credit for your online gift. 
 

3. By giving through your mobile device 
(www.abcopad.mobile). 
 

4. By sending your check (made payable to ABCOPAD 
WMS) to: 
 

ABCOPAD 
P.O. Box 421 

Hatboro, PA 19040. 
 

Thank you for your giving to Partners in Ministry  
and for your partnership as we minister together  

in Pennsylvania and Delaware. 
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